Veldran, Katherine

Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
6/1/2015 6:15:03 PM

RE: CON text

We just wanted to regroup on CON and what we were hearing...no worries about meeting.
Please let me know if you need anything.
KV

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 3:14 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: RE: CON text

I'm in the middle of getting things ready for in the morning. What exactly do y'all want to tell me about CON that we
haven't heard already?? It will probably be reported out of committee Thursday and then sit there until January. If it
isn't reported out - it will sit with us. Either way - we are planning on working on it this interim - but hopefully not
until after Labor Day. Do y'all know something differently?

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 3:05 PM

To: Martha Casto

Subject: CON text

Not sure if you have seen my text from this morning about meeting on CON but if you are available this afternoon
would like to catch up.

Please let me know if you are available.

Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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